
Web-Based  Companies  Evaluate
the OPEN Act Proposed as an
Alternative to SOPA
Is the Online Protection and Enforcement of the Digital Trade
Act (“OPEN”) a better alternative to SOPA?  The Silicon Valley
Software Law Blog explored this question in the blog post
linked below:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/is-the-open-act-a-more
-viable-alternative-to-sopa
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